
 

 

Dear Parents and Careers 

 

In light of recent advice, as of Wednesday 18th March, Mrs Tucker will be working from home as her 

pregnancy means she falls into a vulnerable group. 

A combination of teachers including; Mrs Everett, Mrs Wardle, Mrs Daunton, Mrs Hynes and myself, will 

cover the class until the Easter holidays.  Mrs Tucker will continue to plan work to ensure continuity in 

learning.   

There are no plans to split any of the classes whilst we have enough staff to cover, but this may become 

the case in the near future and we will of course let you know if this is the case. 

Please note there is NO swimming tomorrow but the children will have P.E. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Meech 


